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On October 17, 2021, the Nova Palm Foundation
collaborated with Filipino Migrant Communities in Hong
Kong to distribute boxes of masks and gloves to other
Filipino migrant workers on their day off. The foundation
recognized the challenges that Filipino migrant workers
face, particularly during the pandemic, and aimed to
provide aid in any way possible.

With the help of the Filipino migrant community, the Nova
Palm Foundation was able to reach out to a larger number
of individuals in need. The distribution was done in a safe
and organized manner, with volunteers from both the
foundation and the community working together to ensure
that everyone received the necessary protective gear.

The gesture was greatly appreciated by the Filipino
migrant workers, who expressed their gratitude for the
assistance. Many of them had been struggling to acquire
sufficient protective gear, and the distribution provided
much-needed relief. The Nova Palm Foundation and the
Filipino Migrant Communities in Hong Kong proved that by
working together, even small acts of kindness can make a
big difference in the lives of those in need.


